Second Collection
July 2022
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GODS KINGDOM

Building God’s Kingdom from Within (BGK) July 3 Building God's Kingdom from Within is more than
just a capital campaign, it is a call to deeper conversion in worship of God in spirit and truth, physically and spiritually relaying
that Jesus is indeed, truly present here. This interior renovation and beautification of our sanctuary and church will strengthen
our communion with the Lord, and evangelize current and future Catholic generations. The space constructed where our parish
family joins together has served us well; now it is time to fulfill our original vision by renewing, elevating and glorifying God in
this space, which will serve us to be family in life eternal.

Saint Vincent de Paul (SVDP) July 10 Through the SVDP monthly collection, Poor Box and Thrift Store we are
able to impact the lives of many families in our area with financial assistance for rent, food, utilities, clothing and many
additional financial needs. We closely listen to their problems, offering spiritual support and suggestions for a more sustainable
life. Your generosity is appreciated.
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MISSION GOOPERATIVE PLAN
EiT sy s Mission Cooperative July 10 (MC) Collection Mission Cooperative: Every year the Archbishop

receives requests for financial assistance from dioceses in developing countries and from religious orders of men and women
serving throughout the world. The Archbishop chooses several of these worthy requests from around the world to receive
financial assistance. Every year the parishes in the Archdiocese of Atlanta take up a collection for the Mission Cooperative
Program. Monies collected during this second collection are combined and divided among missionaries selected.

Project Hope July 17 (Hope) Project HOPE is a special fund used to assist active practicing parishioners with

temporary financials needs. Thank you for your generosity.

Monica’s House July 24 (MH) Through our quarterly collections, Monica's House seeks to break the cycle of
homelessness, family by family, providing basic essentials to keep the family intact. This program is for an extended period of
time and enables the families to become self-sufficient. Your generosity is appreciated.

Archdiocese for the Military Services, USA July 31 (AMS) This week our parish will take a
collection to benefit the Archdiocese for the Military Services, USA , a collection approved by the U.S. Conference of Catholic
Bishops to be taken every three years. The AMS is the Archdiocese for the Military Services, not of the Military Services. This is
an important distinction, because the AMS receives no funding from the U.S. Government or U.S. Military and has no parishes
from which to receive a weekly assessment. Instead, it must rely on the generosity of those whose values and priorities align
with its mission, programs and services, to meet its costs. Please prayerfully consider a contribution to this special collection to
support active-duty military men and women, and their families — including those from our own parish. Please give generously.



